
The Embassy of Japan does NOT accept online visa applications 

 

02 June, 2017 

 

 

The Embassy of Japan has been receiving information that an 

organization under the disguise of the Embassy has been assisting 

Ugandan people in submitting their online visa applications and work 

permit applications. 

 

The organization, which claims its affiliation with the Embassy of 

Japan, is requesting visa applicants to pay the processing fee of USD 

392 without even conducting interviews with them. 

 

The Embassy has no relationship whatsoever with such organization. The 

Embassy does not accept any form of online visa application. 

 

The Embassy of Japan alerts visa applicants to be cautious about such 

organizations and incidents. 
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